
   

BellSouth Interconnection Services 
675 West Peachtree Street 
Atlanta, Georgia 30375 

321jb4017205 

Carrier Notification 
SN91082789 
 
Date: March 5, 2002 
 
To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECs) 
 
Subject: CLECs - REVISED: New Billing File Method of Delivery Option (Originally posted 

on December 31, 2001) 
 
This is to advise that BellSouth will be unable to offer the new CLEC Method of Delivery 
option for electronic billing data described in Carrier Notification Letter SN91082789 
posted on December 31, 2001.  The implementation of the new Method of Delivery option 
has been delayed for various business reasons.  Customers will be notified when this or 
any other new method of delivery for electronic billing data is available. 
 
The existing Methods of Delivery are not impacted by this delay.  Existing Methods of 
Delivery are CD Rom, FTP Push and CONNECT:Direct.   
 
If your company is an Interconnection customer and you have questions regarding this 
notification, please contact the following Billing Administrators:  
 

�� JC Bledsoe  (205) 321-4017 
�� Shelia Goodwin (205) 321-3217 
�� Paulette Miller (205) 321-4407 

 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY JIM BRINKLEY 
 
Jim Brinkley – Senior Director 
Interconnection Services 
 


